SELES ¢« P.O.BOX 2810,5700 SUNSET BLVD.,LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90028 . 466-4123

June 6, 1972

Mr. Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street,
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your reception report on KPOL.

It pleases me to confirm that you did receive KPOL at
2:30 AM CST, on March 6, 1972. Your report compares to
our logs for that day and time.

I am sorry that we did not receive your original report
in March.

P.S. Ex-KFAB, KOIL, KMA

KPOL AM 1540 KILOCYCLES-50,000 WATTS - KPOL FM 93.9 MEGACYCLES-100,000 WATTS



